
 

 

 

Date: 09-05-2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

 This is to inform you that the school will remain closed 

from Saturday, 10th May, 2025 to Monday, 12th May, 

2025 on account of Second Saturday and Buddha 

Purnima. Next working day will be Tuesday, 13th May, 

2025. 

 

Regards 

 

Principal 

 


